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First name: Scott

Last name: Michels

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hi,

 

I am a frequent MTB rider and occasional OHM trail user  from MN, IA through CO, UT.

 

I strongly feel the lower two classes of eMTBs should be allowed on all MTB trails, more rider access will

ultimately lead a larger trail system with more funding available. 

 

I do not have an eMTB.  I have not experienced FSM trails where I felt crowding was an issue, I have rode areas

where I wished there were more trails and more user amenities.

 

To have effective rules, less is always more.

 

50 years on bikes,

30 years as an Army Officer,

Airline Captain


